
 

                                     

 

 

   
GROWTH Certificate Winners   House Point Winners 

Aimee, Ava, Holly, Olivia, Poppy, George, 

Marcel, Ben, Blake, Saul, Ronnie, Betsy, 

Lincoln, Eva-Rose, James, Charlie, Oliver,  

Zachary, Maleeha, Ewan, Ava & Sadie 

Charlie, Harvey, Scarlett, Paige, Elsie, 

Mary, Ava. Jake, Evelyn, Betsy & Lexi 

Family Learning 

This week’s Family Learning was a topic based session for our Year 4 

class and covered Polar Regions of the Earth.  The children had a 

fantastic time, creating Polar land 3D landscapes and penguin finger 

puppets. Lots of glitter was used by all!  
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December 

4th—Family Learning 1.15-3.15 

6th—U11 Mixed Sports Athlet-

ics at Ryburn 9.30-12.15 

11th—KS1 Production 2.30 

13th—Christmas Fayre 

17th—Vision Screening—

Reception 

17th—KS2 Christmas Concert 

6.15 

18th—School Christmas Dinner 

18th—Class Parties 

19th—School Panto Trip 

20th—School Closes 

January  

6th—School Closed—Training 

Day 

7th—School Reopns 

23rd—Family Learning Yr 5 only 

1.15-3.15 

 February 

14th—School Closes 

24th—School Reopens 

March 

4th—Family Learning—1.15-3.15 

5th—World Book day 

12th—Yr 5 Class Trip 

18th—Family Learning  1.15-3.15 

19th—Reception & Yr 6—Height 

and Weight  

19th—Yr 3 Class Trip  

20th—Small Football Tourna-

ment at Ryburn—3.45-5.00 

30th March—Parents Evening—

3.30-6.00 

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Autumn 

Term  

 

Tuesday     Karate Club 

Thursday    Reading Club  

Friday       Football Club 

A big congratula-

tions to Tracey B 

who is the second 

winner of the 51 

Club.    

   
                 Lunchtime Certificate Winners 

                  Weekly Attendance Figures 

                  School— 96.2%                            

Well done to the 3 classes with NO lates. 

 

 

Kaylee, Charlie, Muskaan, Samuel, Lacey-Mae, Rhiver & 

Ben  

On Tuesday our Year 6 children visited Halifax Minster to learn about 
Anne Frank as part of their topic on WW2 and the Holocaust.  They 
were very well behaved and enjoyed their visit.    

Class Attendance % No of lates 

Acorns 97.0 0 

Oaks 97.6 1 

Willows 96.1 1 

Junipers 93.7 0 

Elms 97.0 2 

Rowans 98.7 1 

Maples 94.4 0 


